About ‘Red, yellow, and pink’

Dear Colleagues,

I am very  glad distributing this pdf. Firstly, the Fontes Archaeologici Posnanienses is a journal of a rather local range, and secondly, because of the quality of the paper, the colour pictures look much better in the digital version. 

An important information slipped off the printed volume, about the authors of the photos and the drawing. I include it here with deepest thanks for the colleagues who supported me:
Jadwiga Iwaszczuk (fig.11), Teresa Kaczor (plan of fig. 1), Maciej Jawornicki (figs. 2-10, 12, 14, 18-21). Figs.13, 16, and 17 are by the author. 
Since the research on the subject presented in the article is ongoing, I shall be grateful for any comments and suggestions. 

Yours sincerely,

Andrzej Ćwiek

andrzejcwiek@yahoo.com
Poznań Archaeological Museum

ul. Wodna 27

61-781 Poznań, Poland

